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Emma Orpin

Tel: 07715208077

emma@echo-uk.org
January 2020
Insert School Name & Address

Dear Insert Headteacher Name,
I wanted to write and let you know about National Heart Month, celebrated next month in February. Congenital Heart Disease is the most common birth defect and affects just under 1 in 100 babies born throughout the UK.  The range of conditions and treatments available mean that for children and parents the treatment pathway can be very different to anyone else they might meet with CHD.    
As (insert Parents, Carers, Aunties, etc) to a child affected by CHD who attends (insert school name) we would love the school to get involved and help support this important week. 

As a family we have been supported by ECHO, Evelina Children’s Heart Organisation and would love to support them by wearing red and raising funds and awareness of congenital heart disease, to help them continue to support and empower children, young people and families affected by heart disease. A simple donation to wear red and perhaps even an assembly explaining about CHD (ECHO can provide a PowerPoint and information) would be amazing support to not only us as family members but also the wider CHD community.
ECHO receives no government or NHS funding and relies solely on public generosity. It is a Registered Charity and further details of the support they offer can be found at www.echo-uk.org  
I really hope you will consider our request for support and look forward to hearing from you.
With kind regards,
Yours sincerely

Emma Orpin

Community Fundraising & Admin Manager
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